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SUPPORT TO THE UNIVERSITY 
OF CAPE TOWN

Dear UCT Colleagues

News of the raging fires that have engulfed the Univeristy of 
Cape Town, impacting students and staff, destroying 
buildings including Libraries and disrupting the academic 
programme, have saddened the SMU community. The 
damage to buildings and the loss of the African Studies 
Library housing rare information resources is a tragic event 
nationally and internationally.

We, the staff and students of SMU wish you well in the 
recovery efforts; our prayers and thoughts are with you.
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